
 

 

Call for Field Researchers in Meghalaya, India 

 

SCI-FI, CPR is looking for three field researchers for a period of 7 -10 days (each) from a 

period of third week of May 2023 to first week of June 2023 to conduct a short duration 

qualitative field work for a research project on “Study on institutional assessment and 

scheme/program review in Meghalaya (India)”. 

 

The research project aims to evaluate institutions and programs in Meghalaya, specifically 

targeting adolescent health and education. The field researcher must possess experience in 

research and implementation of programs in the development sector, coupled with a strong 

background in social work and community engagement. Further, the field researcher must be 

based in Meghalaya and possess the ability to travel within the State. The key responsibilities 

would include: 

● Conducting field interviews with relevant stakeholders. 

● Support in analyzing findings and preparing comprehensive field notes. 

 

Fluency in Garo/ Khasi/ Jaintia, and English is required for effective communication and 

understanding within the community. 

Those who are interested should apply through https://forms.gle/BRjdtGyAZ8RjLFTf7 and 

mention their per day honorarium (inclusive of GST, if applicable) by 19 th May, 2023. Travel 

and accommodation expenses will be covered by SCI-FI CPR. 

https://forms.gle/BRjdtGyAZ8RjLFTf7

